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Nations programmes dealing with women, requested by the Economic and Social Council 
in resolutions 1986/65 and 1986/71, which will be cross-referenced to related work 
of the specialized agencies. For the purpose of system-wide monitoring, it is 
expected that a cross-organizational programme analysis will be prepared for the 
Committee for Programme and Co-ordination in 1989, in order to review the 
activities for and resources allocated to the advancement of women. This programme 
analysis would serve as a baseline for monitoring the implementation of the 
system-wide plan. It is expected that monitoring reports updating the information 
contained in the cross-organizational programme analysis would be submitted 
biennially to the Commission on the Status of Women as part of its review of the 
implementation of the Forward-looking Strategies and, through the Commission, to 
the Committee for Programme and Co-ordination and the Economic and Social Council. 

11. The system-wide plan is intended to cover the period 1990-1995. It is not 
expected that revision will be necessary. Since the process of plan revision 
differs considerably among the various organizations of the system, the practical 
impact of regular revision would not be great. However, in the event that 
significant changes should be required during the plan period, it would still be 
possible to revise the plan on an exceptional basis. 

12. The plan as drafted makes no assumptions about the amount of resources that 
will be available to the organizations of the system for its implementation. In 
drafting the plan, there was à general understanding.that at least the historical 
levels of resources in real terms will continue throughout the plan period. As 
part of the monitoring process, beginning with the cross-organizational programme 
analysis in 1989, information will be provided on resource allocations of 
individual organizations in relation to programmes, including resources from both 
assessed and voluntary contributions. 
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